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We are making significant improvements to the building at the National 

Maritime Museum from spring 2024 to spring 2025. This will include the 

closure of the AHOY! children’s gallery. We are still welcoming schools during 

this time but please check the website for more information about how this 

will affect your visit.   
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https://www.rmg.co.uk/schools-communities/booking-onsite-schools-session
mailto:bookings@rmg.co.uk
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https://www.rmg.co.uk/schools-resources
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https://www.rmg.co.uk/plan-your-visit/maps-floor-plans
https://www.rmg.co.uk/file/17271/download?token=0aCwREOf
https://www.rmg.co.uk/plan-your-visit/facilities-access#NMM
http://www.changing-places.org/
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https://www.rmg.co.uk/schools-resources
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The Dry Dock

https://www.rmg.co.uk/plan-your-visit/facilities-access#CS
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https://www.rmg.co.uk/schools-resources
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